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Dear Friend, 

 

We can’t wait for the blue, sunny skies of June and Larc School’s 30th Annual “Help the Kids” 

Golf Tournament presented by Hardenbergh Insurance Group! After having to move the event to 

the fall last year, we are so excited for our tournament to return to the first Friday in June! This 

year’s tournament takes place on Friday, June 4, 2021.  

 

Join us at the Pennsauken Country Club and spend the day playing golf with friends, taking a 

chance on our prize and money boards, and enjoying hors d’oeuvres, cocktails, and live jazz music 

on the deck. With everyone’s health and safety as our priority, we are going to forgo our dinner and 

raffles again this year and we will ask all participants to wear masks and social distance. We are so 

incredibly grateful, especially during these challenging times, to be able to come together in 

support of the children with special needs of Larc School.  

 

For over 50 years, Larc School has been educating and caring for hundreds of individuals with 

multiple disabilities throughout South Jersey-- at no cost to the families. And thanks to your 

support of events like this one, Larc continues to provide each and every individual opportunities 

for growth, development and, most important, independence. 

 

We ask that you consider becoming a sponsor, placing an ad in our ad book, or making a donation 

toward our upcoming tournament. Please take a minute to review the enclosed information and 

hopefully, make a tax-deductible commitment to these very special children. Let us know if you 

have any questions. 

 

With your help, Larc can continue to be a warm, welcoming place where dreams come true. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  
Stefanie Riehl, MPA, SPHR                                   
Larc School Executive Director 

 
 

Edward McDonnell 

Chairman, Larc School Board of Directors 

 

 


